
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Chris Crawforth, Acting Sparks City Manager 

Doug Thornley, Reno City Manager 

Eric Brown, Washoe County Manager 

FROM: Jeremy M. Smith, Director of Regional Planning 

DATE:  April 16, 2024 

SUBJECT: TMRPA FY 2024-2025 Budget Allocation Recommendations 

On April 11th, 2024 the Regional Planning Governing Board (RPGB) discussed jurisdictional contributions 

for FY 2024-25, and approved the following amounts per jurisdiction: 

• $425,360 for Reno

• $318,801 for Sparks

• $318,801 for Washoe County

Thank you for your support of the program of regional planning.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at 

775-225-0285 or jsmith@tmrpa.org if you have any questions.

cc by email: 

Dave Solaro, Washoe County Assistant Manager 

Kathy Emerson, Washoe County Community Services Department 

Kelly Mullin, Director of Planning and Building, Washoe County CSD 

John Martini, Assistant City Manager 

Michael Drinkwater, Community Services Director, Sparks 

Chris Pingree, Development Services Director, Reno 
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